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Parents Evening 
 
Thank you to everyone who came to Parents 
Evening. We had overwhelmingly positive 
feedback from our lovely parents.  
 
We hope that you managed to have a chat with 
our school health advisor - Steph Reason, our 
Family Support worker - Mrs Lynskey, Detective 
Superintendent Rawlinson about Internet Safety 
issues and our school Governors. 
 
If you didn’t manage to log on to Parent View on 
the evening you can do so from home. This is a 
great way to give feedback about our school. It 
takes just 5 minutes to complete an online 
survey at: https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/  
 
World Book Day 
 
On Thursday 2nd March 2017 we will be 
celebrating World Book Day. Our theme for 
this year is bedtime stories. Throughout the 
day, the children will be sharing their favourite 
bedtime stories, making a class bedtime story to 
share with another year group, completing an 
author study as well as enjoying lots of other fun 
book related activities.  
 
As part of our celebrations, we would like the 
children to come to school dressed in their 
pyjamas and to bring in a teddy and their 
favourite bedtime story. We also ask that the 
children bring in £1 to donate to Book Aid 
International - a fantastic charity dedicated to 
changing lives through books.  
 
Maths Whizz 
 
This week’s winner is Ruby E from Y4 with 33 
progressions. Well done Ruby!  Chloe F in Year 
4 was a close runner up with 28. 
 
Last week the average progression for Y1 to Y6 
was 3.6. Since September school have made 
13,412 progressions in total! Well done 
everybody – let’s keep it up. 

 

School Governor Vacancy 
 
There is currently a vacancy for a new school 
Governor. For more details, please contact the 
office 
 
Nominations close on Monday 13th February at 
9am. 
 
Junior Park Run 
 
Junior Park run is a great way for your child to 
start running. Held at Orford Hub, every Sunday 
at 9am. You must register before you attend to 
get your barcode. 
http://www.parkrun.org.uk/warrington-juniors/ 
 
Ben and Peter received their park run marathon 
band as they have now completed over 26 miles 
after completing 21 park run races. Peter also 
received a PB and completed the race in his 
highest position last Sunday. Well done! 
 
Sainsbury’s Active Kids 
 
Please help us by collecting as many Sainsbury’s 
active kids vouchers as possible in order for us to 
purchase some new cooking, gardening and 
sports equipment. 
 
The voucher collection box is in the school 
reception area. Thank you for your continued 
support. 
 
Creamline  
 
Jon the milkman from Creamline came in last 
week to talk to the children about healthy eating. 
 
Leaflets have been sent home along with a 
competition form. Entry forms need to be 
returned by Thursday 16th February. Good luck!   
 
 
Netball 
 
We had a friendly game against Gorse Covert 
last night. We drew 1, lost 2 and won 1! 
Well done to all the children who took part. 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/
http://www.parkrun.org.uk/warrington-juniors/


 
Open Days and Class Assemblies  
 
We are looking to extend your opportunities to 
come into school to see the work that your child 
is completing. We will be holding Open Days for 
Foundation Class - 16th March, Year 1 & Year 2 
- 14th March, Year 3 – Year 6 - 27th March.  
 
Girl Guides 
 
As ‘Thinking Day’ falls in the February half term 
this year. The girls are able to wear their Guide, 
Brownie or Rainbow uniform on Monday 27th 
February 
 
Personal Information 
 
It is very important that we have the correct 
information for your child on our system, 
including phone numbers in the case of an 
emergency. 
 
Commended Awards 
 
Well done to the following children who have 
been commended! 
 
Foundation: Thomas and Lilly J 
Year 1: David, Poppy J, George, Poppy M, Milo 
& Kayden 
Year 2: Leah, Joshua, Maeve & Harvey 
Year 3: Lola, Ellie & George 
Year 4: Chloe, Rebecca, Lily & Sarah 
Year 5: Asha, Sara H 
Year 6: Orlando, Ellie-Mai, Tony, Anthony & Zak 
 
School meals 
 
Polite reminder: School meals for juniors are 
£2.20 each which MUST be paid on a daily 
basis or on a Monday for the week ahead. The 
school dinner service is entirely separate to the 
school and work on a strict daily pay system. 
 
Young voices 
 
Our choir are taking part in the young voices 
event tonight at the MEN arena. 
 
We hope those Parents who are going to watch 
have an enjoyable evening. Look out for Miss 
Jones’ photos on the Young voices app. 
 
 

 
Tennis Roadshow 
 
Foundation, Year 1 and Year 2 took part in a 
Tennis roadshow on Monday morning at school. 
We were so proud of their behaviour – well done! 
 
PTA 
 
Film Night: Our film night is on Thursday 16th 
February. The children will be watching ‘Trolls’. 
Please note: this film has a PG rating. Tickets 
are on sale from the office, £1.50 each. Hot dogs 
and sweets will be available to buy on the night.  
 
Cake sale: Year 3’s cake sale is on Friday 3rd 
March.  
 
After School Clubs 
 
Clubs will carry on as normal after half term. 
Spaces are still available for Year 1 and Year 2 
on Dodgeball (Monday) and Multi-sports (Friday). 
The cost for next half term will be just £5. Please 
contact the office for more information. 
 
Attendance – w/e 10th February 2017 
 

Reception 97.0% 

Year 1 98.0% 

Year 2 98.7%  

Year 3 94.0% 

Year 4 99.4% 

Year 5 97.3%  

Year 6 97.0% 

Average 97.4%  

Reward when average is 98% or more 

 
Diary dates 

16.2.17 Film Night – ‘Trolls’ 5-6.30pm 

16.2.17 School Closes for ½ term (Thursday) 

27.2.17 School re-opens 

2.3.17 World Book Day 

14.3.17 KS2 Liverpool Philharmonic 

7.4.17 School closes for Easter 

24.4.17 School re-opens 

1.5.17 May Day – School closed 

26.5.17 School closes for ½ term 

7.6.17 School re-opens (Wednesday) 

15.7.17 Y6 - Theatre 

21.7.17 School closes for Summer 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Culcheth Library has internet access if your child 
needs help with homework / projects. They could 
also practise their reading by borrowing a book. 
 
The opening hours are: 
  
Monday: 2pm - 5pm 
Tuesday: 10am – 1pm, 2pm – 6pm 
Wednesday: Closed 
Thursday: 10am – 1pm, 2pm – 5pm 
Friday: Closed 
Saturday: 9.30am – 1pm 
 
Our local libraries are at risk of being closed – 
please help to keep our library as busy as 
possible! 



  



 

  


